
 

 

  

Paget News 
15th September 2023

 

How to Contact Us… 

   Email:  
enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk 

 

      Telephone: 

 0121 464 3902 or 07493838732 

 

       Twitter: @PagetPrimary 

Concerned About a Child’s Safety? 

 
Contact Birmingham CASS on 0121 303 

1888. If you feel a child is at risk of 
immediate, significant harm then call 999 
OR contact a DSL in school: Mrs. Nussey, 
Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Spiers, Mrs. Ewbank or 

Mr. Merriman. 

#Team Paget 

#Stronger Together  

Child Line 

Children if you need to talk 

to anyone, please email 

www.childline.co.uk  

Or ring  

0800 1111 

TO BE THE BEST THAT WE CAN BE 

mailto:enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to begin this week’s newsletter with a warm welcome to all our new children that 

have started in Nursery this week. As is usual, we have seen lots of tears in a morning (mainly 

from parents/carers!) however the children are now starting to settle into Nursery life, and I am 

sure they will have a fantastic first year in school.  

 

It has been great to see so many parents attending our start of year workshops this week. I do 

hope that you found these useful. It is vitally important that parents and school always work 

together in order for our children to be the best that they can be. Please look out for dates of 

future workshops planned throughout the year in future newsletters.  

 

A plea from me, parents if you need to talk to your child’s class teacher in a morning you will 

need to arrive before 8.54. The school learning day begins at 8.55 a.m. and so teachers need to be 

in classes with your children at this time. There are always staff around on the gates for 

messages to be taken and then passed on to teachers. Ideally, after school is the best time to 

talk to class teachers or alternatively, arrange a mutually convenient appointment time. Thank 

you for your co-operation.  

 

We have lots to look forward to in school this term, including the Year Six trip to Warner Bros 

Studios in Watford, football trials, Macmillan Coffee Morning, Parents Evening and Boccia 

League to name just a few.  

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

 

Take care  
 

Vicky Nussey   

                 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY: Savannah & Marcel 

RECEPTION: Harry, Harrison, Hunter & Kelsey 

YEAR ONE: Liyanur, Oliver, Cameron & Sarah 

YEAR TWO: Adam, Elaina-Rose, Jaxson & Mikey 

YEAR THREE: Arnie, Seher, Adyan & Isabella  

YEAR FOUR: Jasmine, Naiya, Leo & Abigail 

YEAR FIVE: Julia, Chyna, Dylan & Ellamei 

YEAR SIX: Jackson, Olivia, Hajrah & Ismael  

PANTHERS & PUMAS: Josh & Charlie   

HOUSEPOINTS 
 

THIS WEEK’S TOTALS: 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING CLASS: 

EY & KS1: 2D 

KS2: 4H 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING 

HOUSE: 

EY & KS1: Saturn 

KS2: Venus 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
           

 

 
  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: DESIGN & 

TECHNOLOGY (DT) 

 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

PARENTS EVENING 
 

The autumn term parents 

evening will take place on 

Wednesday 18th October from 

3.50-6.15 p.m.  

Letters will be sent home 

nearer the time for you to 

book appointments.  

 

 

 
 

NAMES IN CLOTHING 
 

Please, please, please ensure your child’s clothing 

has their name written in it. We have an ever-

growing pile of jumpers that we cannot return as 

there are no names inside them.  

Visitors to Paget 
 
On the 4th of October we have some special visitors 
to Paget, a group of students from China through 
the Youth Sport Trust will be coming to see how 

fabulous we are at PE and Sport. 
 

The project is funded through Nike and Mrs Spiers 
is hoping for a return visit to China for the students 

and her! 
 

Nike have advised they will be bringing a film crew 
with them and have asked for permission for our 
students to be photographed and video footage 
obtained throughout the visit. If you do not wish 
your child to be involved in filming, please email 

Mrs Spiers on g.spiers@paget.bham.sch.uk 

 
 
 
                
  

SECONDARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS SEPTEMBER 2024 
 

Parents of children in Year 6 should have received a letter via email from BCC by now 

explaining the arrangements for applying for a secondary school place for September 2024. 

If you have not received this, please request a further copy from the school office.  

 

The secondary prospectus with clear links for schools and parents along with the online 

form, will be made available from 1 September 2023 

here: www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

 

Deadline for applications is 31st October 2023. If you need any help and support with any 

aspect of this process, please do not hesitate to ask a member of school staff.  

 

http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 



 

 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                  

SPOTLIGHT ON VALUES: RESPECT 
 
Why Respect is Important at Paget: 
-Respect means that we accept each other for who we are, our differences as 

well as our similarities even if we do not agree with each other. 

 

-Treating others and being treated with respect builds feelings of trust, safety, 

and wellbeing in our relationships. 

 

-Respect is something we can practice and learn. One of the best ways to teach 

respect is by acting respectfully towards others; treating each other with 

kindness, consideration, and empathy.  

 

-Respect is an essential element of effective communication, healthy 

relationships, and success in school, the workplace, and life! 

 

Respect can mean something different to each person. We are all unique 

individuals and need different things when it comes to respecting ourselves and 

one another.  

 

One thing that is universal though, is that respect is important in ALL settings, 

whether it be in the classroom, at home with the family or at work!  

 

It is important that we create safe environments for each other so that we can 

all thrive.  

 

So, our first challenge is to lay the groundwork for respect, and to think about 

what respect means to each of us and what we need to feel respected. 
 

A Book About Respect: A Little Respectful Spot: A Story About Respecting 

People, Places, and Things Diane Alber, 2020 What does it mean to be 

RESPECTFUL? Being RESPECTFUL tells people you not only care about them but 

you also care about yourself too! Join a cute little yellow SPOT as he shows all 

the different ways to be respectful to people, places and things. With fun 

illustrations your child will be able to see actual scenarios that your child is in 

everyday! From being polite, to respecting personal space and property, your 

child will have a clear understand of what it means to be respectful and why it's 

so important. 

 
 
 



 

 



 

 

BIRMINGHAM FAMILY HUBS _ SUPPORT FOR 

PARENTS 
 

Things to Do in Birmingham before you are 5 – free App to 

help with home learning and language development  
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

               

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 2023 

Friday 29th September - Macmillan Coffee Morning * 

Wednesday 18th October - Parents Evening * 

Half Term: Monday 30 October 2023 to Friday 3 November 2023 

Term Ends: Friday 22 December 2023 

Spring Term 2024 

· Term Starts: Monday 8 January 2024 

· Half Term: Monday 12 February 2024 to Friday 16 February 2024 

· Term Ends: Friday 22 March 2024 

 

Summer Term 2024 

· Term Starts: Monday 8 April 2024 

· Half Term: Monday 27 May 2024 to Friday 31 May 2024 

· Term Ends: Friday 19 July 2024 

 

(Please note there are teacher days for next academic year yet to be agreed with ATLP - 

these will be shared when finalised) 

This section will be regularly updated once new dates are known and confirmed. 

 

*Indicates newly added or changed items 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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